
Red Devil Basketball ‘12
Miki 

Dorshorst
Miki is a junior and 

returning letterman. 
She plays point guard. 
Miki is the daughter of 
Duane and Pat Dor-
shorst.

Hannah
May

H a n n a h  i s  t h e 
daughter of Roland 
and Pam May. She is a 
sophomore and plays 
post.

May Family 
Farms

Shawn
Baker

Shawn is the daugh-
ter of Bruce Baker and 
Dan and Anita Mumm. 
She is a freshman and 
plays post.

Brianna
Klima

Brianna is the daugh-
ter of Brian Klima and 
Lori Miller. She is a 
senior and returning 
letterman. Brianna 
plays post.

Alexis
Hissong

Alexis is a sopho-
more and returning 
letterman. She plays 
guard. Alexis is the 
daughter of Dr. Travis 
and Abby Hissong.

Ashley
Witt

Ashley is the daugh-
t e r  o f  J ames  and 
Kimberly Witt. She 
is a sophomore and 
returning letterman. 
Ashley plays wing 
and post.

Darbi
Rouse

Darbi is the daughter 
of Robert and Robyn 
Rouse. She is a junior 
and plays point guard. 
Darbi is a returning 
letterman.

Jamie 
Soderlund

Jamie is a sopho-
more and returning 
letterman. She plays 
post.  Jamie is the 
daughter of James and 
Penny Soderlund.

Kariah
Castle

Kariah is a freshman 
and plays post. She is 
the daughter of Travis 
and Valisha Raile and 
Nathan Minnick and 
Karlie Black.
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